
    

  

 

 

 

            

         

        

 

     

 

         

          

        

        

     

         

     

         

       

NEW BUCKENHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

CONSULTATION STATEMENT 

ERRATUM 

Page 11: Text referring to a link to another document was omitted. This 

has been amended in the online version and the printed version should 

now read as in the box, the added text being in italics. 

The online version has been amended and 

August An article co-authored by the Chair of the Parish Council and the 

Working Party appeared in the August edition of Parish News. Entitled 

‘Planning our village’s future’, the article announced the appointment of 
a working party to investigate the feasibility of undertaking such a 

project and encouraged residents to get involved. 

A stall was set up at the Village Summer Fete by members of the 

working party in order to publicise the Neighbourhood Plan project. 

Visitors to the Fair were invited to share their views on a variety of 

subjects, the report giving pointers to further studies. 

http://www.np4nb.online/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Fete-survey-1.pdf

